
 

 
May 27, 2005 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
RE: Case No. 02-E-1645 - Tariff Filing to Incorporate Revisions - Street Lighting Billing Methods 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation (“Company”), are being 
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”), State of New York.   

 
      
     Third Revised Leaf No. 36 
     Fourth Revised Leaf No. 37      
     
     To PSC No. 214 Electricity 
 
     Effective: June 27, 2005 
 

The purpose of this filing is to further revise the filing issued to the Commission on May 13, 2005 
with a postponed effective date of June 27, 2005 in the above case.  The original filing proposed revisions 
to PSC No. 214 to more clearly define the netting of bills related to municipal street lighting accounts.    

 
After further discussions between Staff of the Public Service Commission and Staff of 

Niagara Mohawk it was decided that further housekeeping revisions would be required to the 
original filing.  

 
Waiver of short notice is requested for these leaves to become effective June 27, 2005 to be 

coincident with the leaves presently before the Commission in Case No. 02-E-1645. 
   
 Anyone with questions regarding the administrative aspects of this filing may call or write the 
undersigned. 
 
       Sincerely; 
 
    
 
       Patricia Rivers 
       Regulatory and Tariff Administration   
       Electric Pricing Department 
 
PJR 
Attachment          

Received: 5/27/2005


